
 

 

 
April 11, 2022 
 
Art Andres, Director 
CONFIRE JPA 
1743 Miro Way 
Rialto, CA 92376 
 
 
On behalf of the Rancho Cucamonga Fire District, we would like to support and sponsor the City of 
Ontario/Ontario Fire Department to be admitted as a Contracting Party to CONFIRE. 
 
Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to reach me at (909) 774-3000. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mike McCliman 
Fire Chief  


